
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excellent Learners Make Mistakes! 

Dear children, we are sorry! 

You might have found that some of your working out did not match the answer sheet this 

week? 

As you can see, in attempt to save paper (and trees) we have copied two textbook 
pages onto one A4 sheet for you to work from at home. 

Unfortunately, this meant that some of the figures you had to measure shrank when we 
reduced the pages so did not match the answers. 

We will try to make sure we do not make that mistake again. 

Luckily, the figures in your workbook were not affected so you could still do your work! 

Thank you for all the maths you are doing. 

  

 


